Hello,

Congratulations! Livingston County Tourism has approved your request for funding through
the LivCoSol Event fund.

e Your project was awarded $5000 for Solar Eclipse Kickoff 2024! scheduled for
4/5/24.

e In the coming weeks, you will be receiving a grant agreement outlining the terms and
conditions of the event fund.

e As a reminder, this is a one-time funding opportunity; organizations and businesses can
only receive one (1) grant per event. As you continue to finalize details of your event in
the coming months, please make arrangements to meet with Livingston County
Tourism staff (no later than December 15, 2023) to review your approved event and
marketing plan prior to incurring eligible costs. Please contact our office
at info@yvisitlivco.com to schedule a convenient time to meet and set this up.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Kelly Burns

Director of Tourism

Livingston County, New York
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